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The Alameda County Workforce Development Board has  
partnered with the CEA to provide a NO-COST HR HOTLINE! 

888.202.5668
Hotline Hours: Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Register Now!
Or register by using your phone to scan the QR Code →

2025 Mid-Year 

Labor Law 
Update

There have already been a myriad of employment law updates in 2025. 
As seasoned employers know, it is critical to stay current with California’s fast-paced 
changes to mitigate risk. Join CEA’s subject matter experts for our Mid-Year Labor Law 
Update.

Beyond telling you “what’s new,” CEA takes a more practical approach.  
We explain next steps and best practices, including how to update  
your policies, practices, and trainings. Be sure to bring your  
questions live and register now to reserve your spot!

Wednesday, June 25, 2025 
12:00 - 1:00 PM
FREE for Alameda County Employers!

Virtual Training

Approved for HRCI or SHRM credits.  
See registration page for details.

https://cea.users.membersuite.com/events/d9a3840a-0078-c7c3-23ec-0b483e649445/details

